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Rules Committee,

| strongly support HB-2927 so that all voices are heard and votes counted for the nominee
who is clearly designated by the populace to be the choice to hold the office of the Presidency.

It is ridiculous that a nominee wins the popular vote by roughly 3 million more votes than
his/her opponent but yet does not win the Presidency. The electoral college is an antiquated
process that should have been changed decades ago. The original purpose for this function
no longer holds water.

The 2016 election clearly demonstrates who the country would rather have sitting in the White
House today and it is time our elections reflect that choice.

| sincerely hope Oregon joins in support of HB 2927.

Sincerely,
Patsy Turner

Patsy Turner
patsy50@comcast.net
5445 SW Ames Way
Portland, Oregon 97225
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